
Ice Cream Social 

For more information contact: 
Lin Howe PTA President 

Kathy Marasciulo 
310-654-9041 

Sunday, August 28th @ 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. 
Hosted by Megan and Tom Meloth 

4159 Mentone Ave., Culver City 

We will be serving ice cream and snacks.  

Get out your jumps and wiggles in a Bounce House. 

We look forward to meeting you! 

Welcome Lin Howe Kindergartners ! 

We are honored you chose our neighborhood school for your child and we 

welcome you to our family.  The Linwood E. Howe PTA invites you to join us 

at our Kindergarten Ice Cream Social.  Bring your family and come meet 

other Lin Howe families!  It’s a great opportunity for your child to meet new 

friends and the Kindergarten teachers before the first day of school. 


